
              

                                                         

      

 

 

 

YOUR PLACE ON THE WAITLIST IS CONFIRMED! 
 

 

We are so pleased that you are interested in Vacation Bible School (VBS) at Christ Church Denver. 

Our registration is full right now, but that may change.  

 

We will contact you if and when you are moved off the waitlist and onto the registration list. In the 

meantime, if you have any questions, please contact: 

  

Heidi Farr     Tammie Sawicki 

VBS Registration Coordinator   Director of Children’s Ministry 

Christ Church Denver              Christ Church Denver 

hfarr@christchurchdenver.org  tsawicki@christchurchdenver.org 
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